
 

 

June 2016 update from the LMC 

 

 (If you are unable to open any of the links to resources, they can also be located on 

our website: www.westpenninelmc.org.uk) 

 

Coaching for GPs who are thinking of leaving General Practice 

 

There is the opportunity to receive coaching which is centrally funded by NHS 

England: 

https://www.fmlm.ac.uk/news-policy-and-opinion/news/articles/coaching-for-gps-

returning-to-or-thinking-of-leaving-practice 

The training is being delivered by the Faculty of Medical Leadership & Management 

and is targeted at GPs who are retiring or thinking of leaving practice.  

 

CQC training 

 

If you feel your practice would benefit from some training in preparation for a 

forthcoming CQC visit, please let me know by e-mailing 

westpenninelmc@btconnect.com.  The LMC delivered a training course last year 

and if there is enough demand we would be happy to arrange another date in 

September/ October. 

 

LMC/ LPC joint  working Group 

 

In order to promote effective working relations between pharmacists and GPs in the 

West Pennine area, we have recently set up a joint working group with the Local 

Pharmaceutical Committee.  We will be writing to you outlining the outcomes from 

our inaugural meeting.  Our next meeting is scheduled for July 19th and if you want 

us to raise any issues on your behalf please e-mail them to 

westpenninelmc@btconnect.com. 

 

https://www.fmlm.ac.uk/news-policy-and-opinion/news/articles/coaching-for-gps-returning-to-or-thinking-of-leaving-practice
https://www.fmlm.ac.uk/news-policy-and-opinion/news/articles/coaching-for-gps-returning-to-or-thinking-of-leaving-practice


 

 

If you have any queries about the above, or any other issues relating to primary care, 

please do not hesitate to contact us at westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 


